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Director -
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1999 10 29

Mr. John Keogh

Acting Secretary General 

Canadian Radio-television and

  Telecommunications Commission

Ottawa, Ontario

K1A 0N2

Dear Mr. Keogh:

Subject:
Split Rate Base (SRB) Manual Update for 1998

1. Pursuant to the procedures established in Telecom Letter Decision CRTC 89-26 as modified subsequently by the Commission, Bell Canada hereby provides its approved SRB Manual updates for 1998.

Yours truly,

Attachments

c.c.:
Public Examination Rooms in Hull, Montréal and Toronto


